
I write to you with great concerns over the proposed gas fired power station in Wellington. My 

concerns in brief include: 
Unacceptable noise levels within the town and even worse conditions experienced by the Cadonia 

Estate residents and gaol inmates. 
Exposure to sulphur emisions with some residents at the estate having reactions to sulphur. 

Heat inversions in winter trapping toxic gases over the Wellington community. As heat inversions 

effect Wellington until mid morning at times. 
Vibrations and pitched noises effecting people mentally. 

Residents of Wellington have had discussions to people who have experienced the operation of such 
a project and the effects it has caused them. Residents are also fully aware of payouts which have 

occured to neighbours who reside near such plants. We will also seek class action if the plant goes 
ahead and ill effects are experienced. 

I urge you to place such plants in remote locations well away from towns and estates.  

Grant Roberts 
14 Cadia Place 

Wellington NSW 2820 

 


